From Joshua P. Garsed 

To Robert P. Garsed, Esq.

U. S. Receiving Ship “Princeton”

Navy Yard

Philadelphia

                                                                                              Bullitt & Fairthorne 

                                                                                              Law & Collection Office

                                                                                              No. 32 South Third St.

                                                                                              Philadelphia June 12th 1861

Dear Bob,

      Father desired me to write to you, and request you to say to Midshipman Cromwell and Surgeon Burnett that he would prefer their visiting us on Sunday (if perfectly convenient to them) as on that day the family is always home. They could come out on Saturday afternoon and I would meet them at any place they might designate in order to show them the way; or perhaps would permit you to act as guide for them. Of course if Sunday is an inconvenient day for them to visit us, we shall be delighted to see them at any time they may fix.

                                                                Yours affectionately, 

                                                                         Josh. S. Garsed

Robert P. Garsed Esq.

